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18TH DISTRICT MICHIGAN HOUSE OF REPRESENTATIVES PHONE: {517) 373-1180
STATE CAPITOL FAX: [517) 373-1103
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STATE REPRESENTATIVE

May 9th, 2023
Dear Madam Clerk,

On March 23, 2023, Senate Bills 129 through 132, were referred to the House Committee on Economic
Development and Small Business. Collectively, this package proposes to add housing development
activities to eligible projects under the Brownfield Redevelopment law.

I have decided to ask the Subcommittee on Housing to review and make recommendations to this bill
package. Ensuring the availability of affordable and accessible housing throughout the state rematns a
top priority for this Committee. This legislation presents an opportunity for the Subcommittee to delve
into related issues in greater detail with all interested parties. I trust that the Subcommittee will be
successful and productive.

Sincerely,

Jason Hoskins
State Representative, Michigan's 18th District
Chair, House Committee on Economic Development and Small Business
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